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MEC RACHOENE TAKES DIKGEREKGERE WEDNESDAY PROGRAMME TO ROAD D5000 
VHEMBE DISTRICT 
 
Road D5000, located around Siloam, leading to Tshiendeulu in Makhado local 
Municipality will soon experience the touch of the Dikgerekgere Wednesday 
programme, a service delivery initiative aimed at maintaining gravel roads. 
 
Limpopo MEC responsible for Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure, Ernest Rachoene 
will lead road workers and yellow fleet on the day. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend as follows: 
 
Date: 29 May 2025 
Time: 08:00 
Venue: Road D5000 - Tshiendeulu (Road stretches from around siloam towards 
Tshiendeulu) 
 
For Enquiries contact: 
Mr. Emmanuel Mongwe  
Media Liaison o\icer 
0791473519 
Or 
Ms. Tendani Munyai 
Head of Communications  
082 376 6386  
 
End. 


